
 

 

ORGAN DONATION SENSITIZATION PROGRAM-I BHMS  

   

      

As a part of the foundation course for the freshers of  I-BHMS a sensitization 

program on Organ Donation was conducted by the Dept. Of Organon of Medicine in co-

ordination with BMP of I-BHMS on 27th March 2023. The students were sensitized on the 

concept, needs, policies of AMSHMCH on Organ Donation.   

The event was successfully co-ordinated and conducted by Dr. Alok A. Katkol , Dr. 

Kiran N. Patil, Dr. Premalata Rotti ( BMP) and interns. The event was well supported by 

the Management of Shaikh Group of Institutions, Director-Dr. V.V. Vernekar and Principal-

Dr. Saeed Ahmed.  


